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STATE OF ALASKA 
Department of Public Safety 
Division of Administrative Services 
 

 

 

BIOMETRIC PROCESSING SYSTEM 
RFP 2024-1200-0130 

Amendment Two 
ISSUED February 23, 2024 

This amendment is being issued to answer vendor questions and extend the deadline for proposals. 
 
Important Note to Offerors:  You must sign and return this page of the amendment document with your proposal. 
Failure to do so may result in the rejection of your proposal. Only the RFP terms and conditions referenced in this 
amendment are being changed. All other terms and conditions of the RFP remain the same. 
 
 
Kelly Pahlau   
Procurement Specialist 5                       COMPANY SUBMITTING PROPOSAL 
Phone:   (907) 269-8493 
Email:   Kelly.pahlau@alaska.gov  
                               AUTHORIZED SIGNATURE 
 
   
                                                 DATE 
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Questions submitted by interested vendors: 
 

Question 1:  In the meeting on February 8, 2024, Alaska DPS stated that there were only 4 workstations. In the 
RFP Amendment One, answer to question #5 stated DPS has 100 workstations. Does Alaska DPS 
want us to propose replacing all 100 workstations, or can we utilize existing workstations? If utilizing 
existing workstations, do you have the specifications of those workstations? 

 
Answer:  DPS will need licensing for a minimum of 100 workstations, with role-based access to the proposed 

software solution. The number of workstations brought up during the initial meeting was 
representative of one unit’s need but is not representative of DPS’s overall need. DPS will be utilizing 
the existing workstations. DPS is looking for either a software solution that can be installed on 
existing workstations or web-based application(s) that can be installed on a server and accessed via 
the workstations. Specifications of the workstations can be supplied during discovery. 

 
               
 
Question 2:   In question #12 [of the previous amendment] it was stated that the chosen vendor should be 

prepared to provide 50 scanners and application licenses.  Does Alaska DPS already have scanners 
and if so what scanners do they currently have?  

 
Answer:  The proposal should include the vendor-recommended scanner model. Costs for the recommended 

scanner model shall be provided as a separate line item under Non-Evaluated Costs. The RFP 2024-
1200-0130 Cost Proposal - Updated must be used, and this line MUST be responded to in order to 
be considered responsive.  

 
 

 
Changes to the RFP: 

 
Change 1: The deadline for proposals is extended to March 15, 2024 at 4:30pm prevailing Alaska Time. 
 
Change 2: Because DPS does not state a preference of the type of hosting for the system, all hosting fees shall 
be listed as a separate line item under Non-Evaluated Costs. Hosting fees shall not be included with the offeror’s 
evaluated costs. The RFP 2024-1200-0130 Cost Proposal - Updated must be used, and this line MUST be 
responded to in order to be considered responsive. 
 
 


